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5th April 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Dress Code: 

As this term ends, I would like to take the opportunity to remind you and your son or daughter about the policy 
around our Sixth Form Dress Code. This is a reminder that: 

Shoes 

• Students must be in shoes, not trainers. Toes should be covered.  

Clothing 

• Students should wear smart trousers, not jeans 
• Sweatshirts, or any top with a logo, are not permitted 
• T-shirts are not permitted. Students should wear shirts or blouses 
• Ties should be worn with shirts  

Please note that if a student chooses to wear different clothing for prayers, for example on Friday, these should only 
be changed into just before prayers begin, and not worn for the whole day. After prayer, students should change 
back into their normal dress code. 

Jackets and outwear 

• Jackets and headphones should be removed once inside the building.  
• No denim jackets should be seen at any time in the building 

Any student who is not dressed appropriately will be sent home to change.  

Exams:  

Those students taking exams after Easter are reminded that they should attend school as normal, coming in at 
8.30am each morning. There is no study leave. When students do not have exams, they should attend lessons as 
normal.  

Thank you for your continued support. I hope you have a pleasant and restful Easter break.  

 

Ms K Rowley-Conwy 

Assistant Headteacher 

  


